
 

  

Petition for Academic Renewal 
 
 

Student Name:    CWID#   

 

Academic Renewal is a policy permitting students to request the exclusion of selected coursework from 
the Foothill GPA up to a maximum of 45 units of three uninterrupted sequential quarters, which may 
include a summer session. The coursework to be excluded must include grades of D+, D, D-‐, F, and/or NP. 
Students must consult with a counselor before petitioning for Academic Renewal. 

 

If a student received a substandard grade in any course(s) that have deactivated, an exception to the 


	Submit this form to Admissions & Records after meeting with a counselor. Please allow one to three weeks for processing your request.

